
Time is passing quickly, and it is amazing that we
are in the second half of school. By now, students
should be adjusted to structured settings. We will
be in contact with you if there are concerns.
February begins Love & Kindness Month in the
counseling curriculum, and I will be teaching your
little ones about love, tolerance, equality, and
diversity. I am very proud of your child’s
developing social skills. It is refreshing see them
put what they’ve learned in action. That’s right! It
takes action to make positive change. 

In keeping with academics, teachers will be
reaching out to you to discuss concerns. I am
always happy to assist, and you are very welcome
to reach out anytime. I send much love to you and
your family. Thank you for the opportunity to serve
as your child’s counselor. 

If there is anything I can assist you with, please feel
free to contact me directly.

Sincerely, Ms. Clarkson, Counselor
sclarkson@linwoodcharter.org
(318) 841-7639
 

MORNING ARRIVAL

School dismisses at 3:30 M-Th,

and 12:00 noon on Friday

Students must be picked up by

3:50 PM M-Th, and by 12:20 on

Friday.

Check outs end at 2:30 PM M-

Th, and 10:30 on Friday

School starts at 7:30am.

Students are considered late

after 8:05 and parents must sign

students in.

SCHOOL DISMISSAL

February 2025

Winter Break February 14th-
17th, SCHOOL CLOSED 
Students should not be checked
out from tutoring early. After 3
absences, your student will be
dismissed from the program.
Please help keep students safe
by placing vapes, lighters, and
tobacco products out of their
reach. When students bring
these items to school they risk
receiving disciplinary
consequences, and it places
other students at risk. 
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COUNSELOR’S CORNER FEBRUARY EVENTS 
2/6-JANUARY DOJO CELEBRATION

2/7-FATHER-DAUGHTER
DANCE 6-8 PM

2/15-VIVIAN BLACK HISTORY PARADE
12:00 PM

2/17-KREWE OF HARAMBEE 1:00

2/19-2/20-6TH GRADE TO BLACK WALL
STREET

2/20-COMMUNITY LEGAL CLINIC (SEE
FULL FLYER ON DOJO)

2/24-2/28-READ ACROSS AMERICA

2/26-PARENT MEETING 9-10 (SEE FULL
FLYER ON DOJO)

2/24-3/7-SPRING BOOK FAIR

2/27-BLACK HISTORY PROGRAM 1:30 PM
L,

2/27-PIZZA BY THE SLICE



MIDDLE SCHOOL GUIDANCE
THE TIME IS HERE!!! IT’S TIME TO START THE HIGH
SCHOOL REGISTRATION PROCESS FOR YOUR
STUDENTS. STUDENTS CAN REQUEST THE
DOCUMENTS REQUIRED FOR REGISTRATION AND
MS. JAMES WILL SEND THEM HOME. 

PLEASE CHECK WITH YOUR ASSIGNED HIGH
SCHOOL FOR DETAILS. 

PARENTS THAT ARE INTERESTED IN ENROLLING
STUDENTS IN MAGNET PROGRAMS, PLEASE SEE
THE FOLLOWING REQUIREMENTS:

730 OR GREATER ON THE STUDENT’S 7TH
GRADE LEAP TEST IN MATH AND ELA
STUDENTS MUST HAVE A 2.75 GPA ON THEIR
FIRST SEMESTER REPORT CARD
STUDENTS DISCIPLINE RECORD MUST NOT
CONSIST OF ANY OUT OF SCHOOL
SUSPENSIONS AND NO MORE THAN ONE
PLACEMENT IN ISS/ISR.
FOR ADDITIONAL INFORMATION REGARDING
ENROLLMENT, PLEASE CONTACT THE DISTRICT
SCHOOL OR THE MAGNET PROGRAM OF
CHOICE.

IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER

FEB 9TH: HUNTINGTON HIGH SCHOOL OPEN
HOUSE
FEB 21ST: 10 A.M. HUNTINGTON HIGH SCHOOL
WILL BE AT LPCS FOR A HIGH SCHOOL
SHOWCASE (PARENTS ARE ENCOURAGED TO
ATTEND)

BTW VARSITY CHEER TRYOUTS
PACKETS AVAILABLE: JANUARY 27
TRYOUTS: FEB. 19-20
ALL QUESTIONS: MS. MASON-JONES
YMASONJONES@CADDOSCHOOLS.ORG

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS OR CONCERNS,
PLEASE CONTACT MS. JAMES, LPCS MIDDLE
SCHOOL COUNSELOR.
EMAIL: TJAMES@LINWOODCHARTER.ORG
PHONE: 318-841-7653

We are planning for the 2025-26
school year. If you plan for your
child(ren) to return next year, let us
know and we will complete their
registration. That’s it! There is nothing
else you will need to do! Here are
several convenient ways you can
inform us of their return. Please
complete one:

Complete the “Project Return”
form that was sent home and
return to the main office no later
than Thursday February 13, 2025.

1.

Complete the form online at
www.linwoodcharter.org.

2.

Respond to Mrs. Williams Project
Return post on Class DoJo.

3.

Email Mrs. Williams at:
lwilliams@linwoodcharter.org.

4.

Call the front office and we can
take it over the phone at
318.841.7634.

5.

PROJECT RETURN

http://www.linwoodcharter.org/
mailto:lwilliams@linwoodcharter.org

